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*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report

Dear Vaucluse Families

At the start of Term 3, I had the privilege of joining the Vaucluse Public
School community as the new substantive principal. I sincerely thank
staff, students and the community for the warm welcome to this
wonderful school! I would also particularly like to acknowledge and
thank Philippa Allen for her leadership of the school over the past year.

This week I have enjoyed meeting with teachers to hear about teaching
and learning programs for the term and I have very much enjoyed
visiting classrooms to see the quality teaching and learning at Vaucluse
Public School in action! Teachers have also been sharing with me what
they love about the school – and there is so much to celebrate! From
the lovely grounds and wonderful Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden
program to data days, collaborative teacher planning and the fantastic
community we have here at Vaucluse Public School, there is truly a
wonderful culture of learning and growing together.

Term 3 is also shaping up to be an exciting term with a range of events
and activities on the calendar starting with the Athletics Carnival on
Monday. K-2 are also gearing up to go on an excursion to Sea Life and
Wildlife World on 11 August! Due to the current Covid wave, activities
will be conducted in a Covid smart way, following protocols and health
advice to ensure our community stays as healthy as possible! Of
course, it is still the flu season as well so children should stay home if
they have symptoms, even if they test negative on a RAT.

Have an enjoyable and safe weekend, ready for another wonderful
week of learning!

Nicole Tainsh 











Stage 1 kicking off their Term 3
music program with Ricky 





During dance, Stage 1 created warrior
poses with a friend or two. They were

asked to think about the different levels
to engage the audience. Afterwards,

they danced to Kung Fu Panda. 



Rohan was presented with a Gold King

Trophy Award last week in Chess Club by

Jeff, the chess tutor. Well done Rohan!



4G made a delicious
Dahl in SAKG last week.

See recipe below! 






